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105 East Anapamu Street 
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LAFCO 05-2 – Cities Annexation to the Mosquito and Vector Management District  
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the Commission extend for one year, to November 3, 2007, the time allowed 
for the Mosquito and Vector Management District to complete the Cities Annexation. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
On November 3, 2005 the Commission approved the Cities Annexation to the Mosquito and 
Vector Management District (then called the Santa Barbara Coastal Vector Control District).  
The annexation consists of the territory within the Cities of Buellton, Solvang and Guadalupe. 
 
The Cortese Knox Hertzberg Act, Government Code §57001, provides that if a boundary change 
is not completed within a year of the date the Commission approves the proposal the proceeding 
shall be deemed abandoned, unless prior to the expiration of that year the Commission 
authorizes an extension of time, which may be for any period deemed reasonable to the 
Commission.   
 
The enclosed letter from the District requests a one-year time extension to November 3, 2007 to 
complete this proceeding citing the complexity of the administering the ballot measure and the 
need for additional public outreach.   
 
Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
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